
2. CONSULTATION SCOTTISH FIRE AND RESCUE SERVICE DRAFT 
LONG TERM VISION  

 The Panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by 
the Head of Housing, Customer and Building Services informing members 

of the Scottish Fire and Rescue Service Consultation on their ‘Draft Long-
Term Vision document.’ The consultation set out the changes proposed 
over the next 10 years.  The closing date of the consultation is 18 July 
2021. 

 It was recommended that the Panel note the report and the draft response 
to the SRFS Consultation set out in Appendix 1 and submit to Council 
Executive for the meeting of 22 June 2021 for final approval prior to 
submitting response by the deadline of 18 July 2021. 

Decision 

1. To note the terms of the report; and   

 2. To agree the recommendations which were intended to be 
submitted to a future meeting of the Council Executive for approval. 

 


